
ATTENTION PARENTS 
If you are planning on Volunteering in the classroom, helping at 
school or driving on field trips this year, the Kenai Peninsula 
Borough School District requires you to do a background check.  In 
order to increase our commitment of keeping kids safe.  
  The directions are as follows: 
 

1. Go to the District’s Home (http://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/) 
2. Click on the “VOLUNTEER” Link. 
3. Click on “New Volunteer / Returning Volunteer”. 
4. Either you will start a new application or edit and existing one. 
5. You will be selecting the Volunteer Screening Job 9462. 
6. Follow the prompts until you hit Submit and Finish 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our school a safe place to 
learn.  Please call the school for assistance at 260-9221. 

http://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/

